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LD 511
I live in Lewiston and my family owns and operates Rainbow Bicycle, also in 
Lewiston. I urge the Transportation Committee to vote in support of LD 511. Our 
customers are always looking for local trails to safely ride their bikes, whether for 
leisure, exercise, or for transportation while avoiding high traffic roads. This is not 
only good for public health and transportation, but would also benefit our local 
business. Please vote “ought to pass.”


